
HOA Meeting Report for Vacation of Right of Way 
 
 
 

Notices were sent out to all the HOA contacts sent by the CABQ ONC (see list below and 
correspondence). Also, below are the emails sent to the HOA member contacts. 

 

 

 
 
Of the notices sent out, only two HOA members responded within the 15 day period; john Pate 
with SE NA, requested more information on the project on 2/1/23 (which he received the same 



day via email). Also, we received a phone call from, not positive, but I believe Mandy Warr from 
District 6 Coalition of NA, requesting additional information. No HOA member requested a 
meeting in the 15 day period. However, on 2/22/23, outside of the 15-day period, we received 
a meeting request from Greg Weirs requesting a meeting with various HOA members.  
Although, the applicant had no requirement in doing so, we gladly hosted a meeting via Zoom 
on 3/2/23 at 5pm.  

 
During the zoom meeting, which lasted 45 min, none of the HOA members opposed the 
project. There were questions on the heigh, colors of the building, building timeline, and rent 
rates. The meeting was more informational than anything. The meeting did end abruptly, as 
there was a time limit on the Zoom meeting.  
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